
N  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Date: April 5, 2023 
 
Hello,  
 
 

The City of Cheyenne, Building Safety Department has some exciting news to share with 
all Licensed Contractors, and Citizens of Cheyenne!  
 
 Our team has been hard at work for over a year developing, and fine tuning our new 
permitting and licensing software system, OpenGov. As some of you may have already seen, a 
few departments are currently live with this system. OpenGov is designed with our contractors 
and citizens in mind, giving everyone the same, easy to use and readily available application.  
 
 We are projected to go live with the system by the end of May 2023. We will announce 
an official “Go Live Date”; as soon as we are confident and comfortable that the system is ready 
to use.  
 
 Once we go live with OpenGov; ALL building permitting, and contractors licensing will 
be processed through OpenGov. We know that switching to something new can be nerve-racking 
but rest assured, our staff is working very hard and becoming extremely knowledgeable in the 
system as they prepare to help guide and teach everyone how to use and become familiar with 
OpenGov.  
 

The fiscal, and time saving benefits that OpenGov will provide to our Contractors and 
Citizens of Cheyenne, and the municipality are going to greatly benefit our community. We 
appreciate your patience while we are learning the system and making the final changes.  

 
We will send an update soon with more information!  
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